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Chair Riley and Members of the Senate General Government and 

Accountability Committee: 

 

The Oregon State Association of Electrical Workers (OSAEW) urges 

your support of HB 4022.  

OSAEW is made up of the seven Oregon IBEW locals and employs 

over 9,000 members in Oregon who work in the electric utility 

industry and perform electrical installations, maintenance and 

service.  HB 4022 will allow the state of Oregon’s government 

agencies more flexibility in the number of electric vehicle charging 

stations they can install at their locations.  

Oregon has already made a strong commitment to increasing electric 

vehicles on our roads. This legislation helps support that 

commitment through continued investment in essential charging 

infrastructure.  The push for increases in charging infrastructure is 

good for the environment, the economy and will create a wide array 

of jobs for our workforce. 

Our members are trained and ready to get to work on increasing 

capacity for the electric vehicle industry across Oregon.  We urge 

your support of HB 4022. 
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